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Andy Medcalf, Blue Light Weekend

From: East Riding of Yorkshire Council <noreply@eastriding.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 May 2024 18:05
To: andy@bluelightweekend.com
Subject: Event Notification Booking Form - form submitted to East Riding of Yorkshire 

Council

Event Notification Booking Form 

 

 

Event Notification Booking 
Form 

 

Reference: ENF612057039 
  

Dear  
  
Thank you for contacting us. The details have been passed to the relevant team. 
   
All event organisers must be aware of the need to consider procedures to counter 
terrorism. For further information please call 01482 393051 
  
Beware of phishing or spam emails 
All emails sent to you from your East Riding of Yorkshire Council customer account will 
contain your reference number and the postcode you have given us. 
 
We will never ask for your password, any personal identification details or financial 
information in an email. No matter how official the email may look, if the sender is 
asking for this information, it is likely to be a scam and you should not respond. 
 
More about online security can be found on the Get Safe Online website 
 
Do not reply to this email 
This email was sent from an unmonitored address and we are unable to respond to 
replies sent to this address. 
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are private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 
Unauthorised use is not permitted. If this email was not intended for you, you may not copy, use or 
share the information in any way. Please email postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk to advise us that you 
have received this email in error. The Council makes every effort to virus check this email and its 
attachments. We cannot accept any responsibility or liability for loss or damage which may happen 
from opening this email or any attachment(s). It is recommended that you run an antivirus program 
on any material you download. This message has been sent over the internet and unless encrypted 
email should not be treated as a secure means of communication. Please bear this in mind when 
deciding what information to include in any email messages you send the Council. The Council does 
not accept service of legal documents by email. The Council reserves the right to monitor record and 
retain incoming and outgoing emails for security reasons and for monitoring compliance with our 
policy on staff use. As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose the contents of emails 
under data protection laws and the Freedom of Information Act 2000. We will withhold information 
where there is a good reason to do so. For information about what we do with personal data see our 
privacy notices on www.eastriding.gov.uk/privacyhub.  


